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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Pair, Randal <rpair@blm.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 4:46 PM
To: Blair, Yvonne B
Cc: Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Gall, Sarah; Valencia, Israel; 

Landenberger, Dan R; Case, Nicholas L; Walker, Clayton D
Subject: Re: FW: 20200 line leak

Most of the area surrounding this Lat-Long has been surveyed for archeology. However, about 70-ft to the NE 
(azimuth 45-degrees) is an area that has no9t been surveyed, If your spill might extend more than 70-ft to the 
NE, please send me a site diagram. I will need to review archeology before I can approve this remediation plan. 
Otherwise, I approve this proposal. Contact me with confirmation lab ersults prior to backfilling. 
 
 
Randal "Randy" Pair 
Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance 
office: 575.234.6240 
cell: 575.361.0062 
email: rpair@blm.gov 
 
On Wed, Sep 23, 2015 at 3:56 PM, Blair, Yvonne B <YBBlair@dcpmidstream.com> wrote: 

  

  

Mr. Pair and Mr. Dade  

  

Please see the attached action plan for remediation and repair of the 20200 Line leak off Red Rd in Eddy 
County.  

  

  

Yvonne Blair 

Compliance Coordinator  

DCP Midstream  

575-361-2406 
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